
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/11/2020 1:39:05 AM

First name: Deanna

Last name: Greco

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am concerned about the proposed decommissioning of the Jones Creek Ridge Trails and Bull-Jake

Mountain Connector Trails. Both are shown as potential decommission as part of the Foothills Landscape

Project. These trails are not only used in the Fool's Gold Bike Race course, but also by many horse and bike

riders to do longer loops and stay off the gravel roads. Many in the mountain bike community ride the Bull-Jake

Loop which includes a large section of potential decommission. SORBA NE Georgia Chapter, of which I am a

member, has  just spent a considerable amount of money to have a professional trail builder reroute and improve

the Jones Creek Dam Trail.  This trail is listed as a potential to decommission.


